
The July 23, 2018  Green Space Committee Meeting was called to order at 

10:00AM by our President, Margaret Williford.  Those in attendance were Sandy 

Komasinski, Barbara Vanecko and Joan Solbeck.  Ausra Zarins was on vacation.  

Since our prior meeting, Margaret has heard from an out-of-town land owner 

who expressed interest in donating a lot to Green Space.  Margaret sent him our 

letter on tax information regarding land donations.  She will continue to follow his 

interest if he chooses to pursue making a donation.  

We discussed remaining vigilant to the activities of the Park Board in deliberating 

land use concerning a possible cell tower.      

We have decided to work with the Shirley Heinze organization’s representative 

Paul Zucker to plan a Sunday afternoon program in March or April of 2019.  The 

purpose of the meeting would be to help Beverly Shores’ residents understand 

the work of the Shirley Heinze Land Trust as well as the purpose of our Green 

Space Committee.  In preparation for this meeting, we will create a 

brochure/hand out to distribute.  We discussed ideas for completing this 

brochure.    

Our next meeting will be held on August 27th at 10:00AM in the Administration 

Building meeting room.   

Our meeting adjourned at 11:00AM.   

 

Barbara Vanecko, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


